April 26, 2021 School Newsletter

- Campus clean up: Thank you to all the families who helped out with campus clean up. Due to a great turnout, we will not have another clean up scheduled.
- Purple Shirt Spirit Day- Wear your purple shirt and accessories on Wednesday in honor of military children.
- <u>Immunizations</u> needed for the 2021-2022 school year for 7th graders. All sixth graders going into the 7th grade must have the TDAP booster shot and a second Varicella (chicken pox). Students will not be allowed to attend school unless we have proof of these shots. As of July 1, 2019, California Health Laws require that students entering the 7th grade must now have another dose of Varicella and a Tetanus, Diphtheria, Pertussis (Tdap) booster, given after age 7, prior to entering the 7th grade. This school immunization law affects all students in public and private schools.
- STAR Testing begins April 26th to May 14th
- <u>PTG New Board Members</u>- it is that time of year again, we are looking for nominations for President,
 Vice President, Secretary and Treasurer for the Parent /Teacher Guild for next year. If you are interested,
 please contact Mo Morales (PTG President) at 480-600-4222 or email him at <u>PTG@parishofsaintann.org</u>

Reminders:

- Parent Participation Hours May 15 is the deadline for logging all of your hours for this year.
- Last chance for hours will be a **PTG Meeting May 12th** at 6:30 via zoom.
- Used Uniforms are available anytime during the school day, or before and after dismissal.
- Please turn in the **Rice Bowls** that went out before Lent
- Lunch time **ice cream** sales have started again on Wednesdays
- Saint Ann Chico Bags and Car Window Decals Stop by the school office to purchase

Fundraiser #1: St. Ann School is looking to create a recipe book as a fundraiser. This was discussed and voted on at last month's PTG Meeting. If you are interested in helping with this fundraiser, please contact Mo Morales, PTG President, at (480) 600-4222 or email him at PTG@parishofsaintann.org

<u>Fundraiser #2</u>- Saint Ann School face masks. We have uniforms that have holes and are no longer able to use. Stop by the school office if you're interested in making face masks. **Parent Hours**

Upcoming Events

Have a blessed week!